

SUMMARY OF PLANNING BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Incorporation of Water and Sewer Planning, Management and Boundary

Agreement into Joint Planning Agreement

Meeting Date:

May 7, 2002

Recommendation:

The Planning Board recommends the Council approve the amendment to

the Joint Planning Agreement incorporating the Water and Sewer

Planning, Management and Boundary Agreement.

Vote:

7 - 0.

Aye:

John Hawkins, Scott Radway, Gay Eddy, Nancy Gabriel, Sally

Greene, Suzanne Haff, Ruby Sinreich

Nay: none

Discussion:

The Board briefly discussed the advantages and disadvantages of locating schools in rural rather than in urban areas, noting that the large parcels of land that existing regulations require municipalities to assemble for a school project have the effect of precluding construction of schools on

urban sites.

Prepared by:

John Hawkins, Chair J# (by TA)

Chris S. Berndt, Long Range Planning Coordinator